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Introducing the Actuarial Information Summary for Defined Benefit 

Pension Plans 

 
Starting in 2013, the Superintendent of Pensions will require that plans with a defined 
benefit component file the new B.C. Actuarial Information Summary Form (the AIS).  
The AIS will be a web-based electronically filed form similar to the Annual Pension 
Return.   
 
The AIS will provide the Superintendent’s staff with a means of electronically capturing 
standardized actuarial valuation data through a secure web application.   
 
Note that plans will still be required to file actuarial valuation reports. 
 
More information about the AIS will be posted on the FICOM website within the next few 

months. 

We encourage you to visit the website www.fic.gov.bc.ca for updates.                     

 

 

http://www.fic.gov.bc.ca/

